FLAG COMMITTEE
- April 22, 2004
5230 PM, VFW

‘Present: Randy Povey, Flég Committee Co-Chairman; Dennis Guthrie, Flag

'Committee Co-Chairman; Jan Waters, Secretary; Margie McCoin, Troop
27: Tony Burdick, Troop 27; Darlene and Mike Daly; Betty Borgen, City of
Redmond; Mary McDaniel, George Waters, Volunteers

" Randy Pavey called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM. He asked if anyone had

additional business not on the agenda. There was none.

Jan Waters read the minutes. They were approved as read.

" The treasurers report was not availabie.

" Randy reported that he has twenty flags that need poles. They need to be 10" long,

1 518" wide. Tony, Mike and Dennis agreed they would try to find some free poles.

A discussion about where to put new flag pole holes began. Betty suggested we not

_spend any time on Highland because of the upcoming couplet. It was decided that

more holes would be drilled on 5™ Street.

“The work party for this spring will take place either on the 15" or the 22™ - a firm date

could not be determined &t this time.

_Jan reported that the website is not running. She solicited for pictures and agreed to

work on it.

Display schedule was decided as follows: Memorial Day - VFW; Flag Day - Kiwanis;

July 4 - Boy Scout Troop 27 (with some help from the Red Hat Socisty), Fair Parade -
Redmond Fire Dept; Labor Day - Redmond Rotary; September 11 - Citizens; Veterans
Day - Moose Lodge and Smokey Stover Volunteers,

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:40 PM.

" Respectfully submitted,

MYt

-Jan Waters

Secretary



